
Solo Italia Fundraiser (January 20-31) 

Hello SNS families! Thank you for supporting our school by participating in our latest fundraiser. 
This fundraiser earns 30% from each purchase that will go towards our new playground! Please 
see attached the order form, as well as the link to the online order form. All orders are due by 

January 31. 

 Online ordering is preferred, however, if you are uncomfortable with online ordering there is a 
paper form option going home with students. Please return the paper order forms to the school 
by January 31 for processing, along with a cheque or e-transfer (snsccdeposits@outlook.com - 

Please add Customer Name to comment on e-transfer).  

The order pickup date will be 1-2 weeks after the conclusion of the fundraiser. We will update 
everyone when the product is ready to be picked up once we have the date confirmed.    

 

Link to Online Order Form 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSej34zN98y2NElO3FwuVHby2ZRgPotfCafZjJ8iOJEik
bDtkA/viewform?usp=sharing 

You can share this link with friends/family/co-workers etc.  

Note: In the online order form, you will not see a total before submitting, but you will receive an email 
invoice and confirmation once you submit your order that will provide a summary of your order ad the 

total for your cheque or e-transfer.  

 

A bit about Solo Italia Fine Pasta Inc: 

“We moved to Ogema from Northern Italy in January 2012, bringing with us our passion for “la 
cucina italiana” (Italian cuisine). Italians are known for their desire to share; to share in 

conversation, to share good times, and of course to share good food.  Since August 2013 we’ve 
been sharing authentic, home-made Italian specialties with Ogema and surrounding areas.” 

“As a small, family run facility, we take pride in quality and in tradition. We use truly authentic 
recipes; some handed down from generation to generation, some from “la nonna” 

(grandmother), and others from experienced Italian chefs.  Our goal is to bring a little taste of 
Italy to southern Saskatchewan. We hope you enjoy!” 

https://soloitalia.ca/ 

If you have any questions, please contact safinukd@gmail.com (Subject: Solo Italia) 
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